
 

 

Beginning the week of April 2, crews will start removing 
the temporary sound blanket that was placed between 
the guideway bridge construction and the Monet and 
Treviana properties.  
 
Removal of the entire sound blanket is expected to take 
approximately three to four weeks. Crews will begin 
removing the sound blanket on the north side of the 
guideway bridge, beginning at State Route 125 and work 
their way west towards Magdalena Avenue. Crews will 
then switch to the south side of the guideway bridge and 
work their way west to east. This work will take place on 
weekdays between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m.  
 
The sound blanket removal marks a major project 
milestone. This will help reduce the overall work area and restore street parking along Impressionist 
Drive. While guideway bridge construction is substantially complete, the sound blanket restricted 
access and the ability for crews to work under the bridge on landscape improvements and wall 
aesthetic features. After the sound blanket is removed, crews will place a six-foot fence with screening 
to visually shield the remaining work and to secure the construction area. The work under the bridge is 
anticipated to take approximately eight weeks after the removal of the sound blanket.  
 
All reasonable steps will be taken to minimize impacts to nearby residents. The entire South Bay 
Rapid project team greatly appreciates the community’s patience throughout construction of the transit 
guideway bridge. Schedule subject to change due to weather conditions. 
 

Stay Informed During Construction! 
To sign up for email updates, please visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/Contact 

Traducción al español disponible a solicitud. 


